
Message 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Thanks 

Miller, Stephen EOP/WHO [Stephen.Miller@who.eop.gov] 
8/7/2017 5:04:30 PM 
Sheriff Thomas Hodgson [/O=BCSO/OU=DHOC/cn=Recipients/cn=SheriffT] 
Re: As Requested 

Sent from my iPhone 

> on Aug 7, 2017, at 12:41 PM, sheriff Thomas Hodgson <Sheriff@bcso-ma.org> wrote: 
> 
> Stephen, thought you might like to see samples of cards I discovered in a holder at the back of St. 
Julie' s church in Dartmouth,MA. While attending mass last sunday, I noticed a holder on atable near the 
entrance marked, "ICE-Immigration" and noticed the three stacks of colored cards. Trying to determine if 
this is an isolated situation or a common occurrence in other parish churches. Will be appearing on Neil 
covuto' s show this afternoon to take on the Mayor of chicago' s suit against DOJ. At least he is 
consistent in his expectations that he does not want to be held accountable to the criteria for being 
awarded Byrne Grant monies much like he doesn' t want illegal immigrants to be held accountable for 
following our immigration laws. The law is the law and the rules are the rules! 
> 
> From: Elizabeth Doyle 
> Sent: Monday, August 07, 2017 11:49 AM 
> To: Sheriff Thomas Hodgson 
> subject: As Requested 
> 
> 
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